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A chairde, 

 

This term is particularly busy with the number of events planned. At any stage during 

the school year it is difficult to find the time for reflection. However, before the list 

becomes endless, I would encourage you to take even a few minutes to consider the 

following question. 

 

Is there one positive action we can all do this week to enhance the quality of the 

relationships within the school community?  

 

Le meas, 

 

 

Angela Lynch 

Leadership Support Team 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTIVITIES 

 

 Plan a fire drill – ensure that all staff members are aware of appropriate 

evacuation procedures. Has fire equipment been checked / serviced recently? 

 

 Arrange a clean-up day to encourage pupils to keep school 

grounds/classrooms/corridors neat and tidy. Invite parents to participate in 

external clean up – and include small painting jobs as appropriate. This is an 

ideal opportunity to do some planting to enhance the school environment. 

 

 Plan the swimming lessons for this final term.   If access to swimming pool is 

limited, ensure that all classes engage in Water Safety lessons (aquatics 

strand of PE curriculum). 

 

 Plan for the end of year staff celebrations / retirements / barbeque – this 

might be something done by the Social Committee if one exists in the school.   

 

 Suggestion: Invite BOM to come to staff room before end of school year for 

appropriate refreshments / cream cakes. 

 

 

 


